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We have had so much fun in November! 

We worked on learning our letters, creating them with
Unifix cubes and writing them on magnetic boards.

Busy, busy!
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

We practiced self-help skills like
scooping, pouring, and opening and
reclosing different containers.

To get ready for playing dreidel next
month, we began spinning tops—and
spinning ourselves. 

The children also learned how easy it
is to make butter. They shook heavy
whipping cream until it turned into
butter. Then they enjoyed tasting
their work and bringing the butter
home for their families to try.

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team
(Elian, Amy, Steve, Laura, & Marge)
 

QUESTIONS ABOUT THE ELC?
Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23,

or send an email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.
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